From: weber

To: *CI-StPaul Contact-Council
Subject: Greggs/Scheffer Area Paving and Lighting, Phase II (2021)
Date: Tuesday, April 22, 2025 12:38:57 PM

[You don't often get email from cweber@usjet.net. Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/I.earnAboutSenderldentification ]

Hello,

This is in regards to property 725 Ridge Street, assessment 215200, Parcel ID 15-28-23-12-0030 and the ratification
of Assessment.

Our property is a corner lot along Ridge Street and Highland. This original document said the City of Saint Paul
would pay 100% of all costs along Highland Parkway. There was nothing about an assessment. A $7,581.50
assessment is not something that was agreed upon and that is a lot of money. We live on Ridge street so we were on
the smaller list of properties that was not supposed to receive any upgrades based on the original plan, so I do not
know what happened.

I do not believe we should be assessed this based on what the City originally proposed. I am asking the City to
NOT ratify this assessment.

Thanks,
-Christian Weber
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